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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) of Year 6, 

 

I hope this email finds you all safe and well. 

 

Many thanks if you have already submitted your son/daughter’s Year 6 Transition Documents, this is just 

a reminder that the deadline is Friday,17th May and we would be grateful if any outstanding could be 

submitted by that date.  If you intend your child to use a school bus on their Transition Day it is 

imperative we have the information by this deadline. 

 

For your child’s Transition Day on either 1st or 2nd July your child will need to attend in their current 

primary school uniform and bring their pencil case, a water bottle and a packed lunch.  In addition to 

this, we wanted to inform you that the Parent/Carer Information Evenings on 24th or 25th June will be 

organised by Tutor Set and we will be in touch in due course to let you know which evening you will 

need to attend.  This will be completed once the information from the primary schools has been 

received and processed. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 
 
 

 
 

Dr C Eardley 

Head of School 

 

 

 


